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	LIAISON STATEMENT TO EXTERNAL ORGANIZATIONS
 – Invitation for contributions in the development of an itu-r report on  Cognitive radio systems in the mobile service

	


ITU-R Working Party 5A is conducting work on Question ITU-R 241-/5 “Cognitive radio systems in the mobile service”.

As part of this activity Working Party 5A WP 5A is currently developing a draft new ITU-R Report on “Cognitive radio systems in the land mobile service” (Annex 15 to Document 5A/305), which will include descriptions of applications of Cognitive Radio Systems.
Working Party 5A kindly invites external organizations to consider the current working document toward a preliminary draft new Report and provide relevant technical material for the continued development of the Report.

In order to ensure consideration of input materials, external organizations are encouraged to submit materials to the November 2009 meeting, which has a deadline for input contributions of 16 November 2009 at 1600 hours  UTC.
	Contact:
	Mr. Colin Langtry
Counsellor, SG 5
	E-mail:  colin.langtry@itu.int


Attachment: Annex 15 to Document 5A/305 

(This Annex is available at: http://www.itu.int/md/R07-WP5A-C-0305/en)
______________






� 	3GAmericas, 3GPP, ARIB, AWF, CCSA, ETSI, GSMA, IEEE, Project E3, SDR Forum, TTA, UMTS Forum, WWRF.
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